Snptmber 4, 1944,

Mr. George R. Edwards,
Basketball Coach,
University of Missouri,
%l‘ﬂbn’ Missouri.

Dear George:

Thank you very much for making the change which permits
us to be at home during owr examination period. I know that
you have sent & carbon copy to Reaves so it will not be necessary
for me %o write him except at the time when we send in our
schedule,

I have asked the auditorium people to hold these dates
for us. I agree with you that we should try to find another
team. No, I have not heard whether Kensas State can come in
with us or nots I would be glad to have any suggestions regard-
ing the other team, BEv Shelton wants to come some other date.

I would like %o have your recommendation, and want you to

feel that anyone that you would nominate would be highly agreeable
to me, I will write you again in a few days.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




